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ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

May 12, 2020 
 
 
 

To: Steve D’Amico, Business Office Manager 
  
From: Leonard F. Kowalski, Executive Engineer 
 
Subject: Budget Transfer  
  

The Engineering Department is requesting to reallocate funding within Unit 2595 
Engineering/Construction Transmission Mains and transfer funds from Unit 2595 to Unit 2590 
Engineering/Construction Distribution Mains. 

Each unit and budget item were reviewed and updated based on recent bid results and actual fees 
from Professional Service Agreements.  Based on the budget review it was determined that ten 
budget items within units 2590 and 2595 required additional funds.  Excess funds are available in 
Unit 2595 Item 101352 NC-40 Transmission Main Replacement.  NC-40 was funded for 
construction is 2020 and due to issues with finalizing the new alignment for the transmission main, 
the project will not start construction until mid-2021.      

A total of $1,790,000 is being requested to be transferred. 

 

  

 

 




